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Aubrey Independent  School 
District 

Memo 
To: AISD Board of Trustees 

From: Karen Wright 

Date: March 7, 2014 

Re: Title I Summer School Approval Request 

This summer, we are offering a tuition-free summer school at Monaco Elementary.  

There will be classes offered for ESL students in grades Pre-K, Kindergarten and 

entering 1
st
.  These students will have classes Monday through Thursday beginning 

Monday, June 9, 2014 and ending Thursday, July 3, 2014.  These students will attend 

classes from 8:00-3:30.  Students in grades K-5, recommended by principals and 

teachers, will also be given the opportunity to attend.  These classes will be offered 

Monday through Wednesday beginning June 9, 2014 and ending Wednesday, July 2, 

2014. These students will attend classes from 8:00-12:00.  All students will be given 

the opportunity to have breakfast and/or lunch daily during summer school. 

 

We are also offering a tuition-based summer school for students in grades 6th-12th 

needing credit recovery. This will be held at Aubrey High School.   

 

Thank you. 
 

 


